UNAPPROVED MINUTES
Earlham City Council Meeting

January 25, 2018
The Earlham City Council met in special session on Thursday, January 25, 7:00 p.m., with a change of venue to the Earlham Community Center.  Mayor Lillie called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. and the following answered roll:  Fredericksen, Griswold, Payne.  Absent:  Petersen, Swalla.  Also present:  Clerk Hibbs, Community Center Board Secretary Joan Bond.
1. Approval of Agenda
Motion by Fredericksen, second by Payne, to approve the agenda.

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes.

2. Consider approval of Annual Urban Renewal Report for Fiscal Year 2016-2017.

Hibbs explained this report, which was due December 1, 2017, was completed in October, however, she neglected to get it approved and sent into the State.
Motion by Fredericksen, second by Griswold, to approve the 2016-2017 Annual Urban Renewal Report

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes.

3. Consider approval of liquor license for Bricker Price Foundation.

Mayor explained the Foundation needs the license before the dedication and open house of the Bricker- Price Block building on February 11th.
Motion by Griswold, second by Payne, to approve the liquor license for Bricker-Price Foundation

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes.

4. Budget Workshop

Continuation of discussion on 2018-2019 Budget.  Joan Bond presented budget numbers for the Community Center.  She explained the Board’s work on a multi-year plan to update the building.  She stated probably the most important improvement at this time would be on the kitchen.
5. Adjourn
Motion by Fredericksen, second by Griswold, to adjourn.

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes.


Being there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm.
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Jeff Lillie, Mayor

Attest:  ______________________________


Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk/Treasurer

